
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
CLARISSA LORA JOINS 

INTERRA MORTGAGE STAFF 
 

October 4, 2019 – Clarissa Lora has joined the Interra Mortgage 
staff as an external mortgage loan originator, Ron Cannon, Vice 
President of Mortgage Lending, announced recently. She will serve 
members with all types of residential purchase and refinance loans 
– conventional, construction, FHA and USDA programs.  
 
Lora is headquartered in Goshen, and will serve members in a 
variety of markets. She began her career in the financial services 
industry four years ago and also has previous retail experience. As 
an external originator, Lora will develop relationships with realtors, 
builders and other referral sources.  “With her local connections 
and experience in financial services, Clarissa will put her service 
focus to work, building long-lasting relationships,” noted Ron 
Cannon, Vice President of Mortgage Services at Interra.   
 
“I am committed to providing a high level of service, dependability and ease during the mortgage 
process.” Lora said.   
 
She is active in her church and volunteers at Faith Mission, Elkhart.  
 
Originally from Brooklyn, NY, she graduated from Bethany Christian High School, Goshen, and attended 
Goshen College and Ivy Tech. Lora is pursuing a business degree. She has lived in Goshen for more than 
15 years and resides there with her young son, Benjamin.  
 

 


